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PUBLIC MEETING
 
HURON COUNTY COUNCIL
 

Goderich, Ontario 

October 2, 2012 

Warden G. Robertson acted as Chair for this Public Meeting and called the Public 
Meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. 

All members of Council were present except Councillors Dietrich and Klopp. 

Chair Robertson advised that the purpose of the Public Meeting was to provide 
information and receive public input on a proposed Memorandum of Understanding 

between the Town of Goderich and the Municipality of Central Huron pertaining to the 
boundary adjustment. 

Declarations of Pecuniary Interest: 

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest stated. 

Chair Robertson requested anyone present from the public in favour of the boundary 
adjustment between the Town of Goderich and the Municipality of Central Huron to 

step to the lectern and state their name and provide comments to Council for the 
record. 

Councillor Shewfelt stated that the Town of Goderich was in favour of the boundary 
adjustment based on a strong partnership between Central Huron and Goderich, 

upgraded services, new development, jobs and growth. 

Councillor Ginn stated that he echoed Councillor Shewfelt’s comments. There will be 
potential for an increase in economic development, construction jobs and population 

that will support local businesses. 

Councillor Gowing stated his support for this boundary adjustment as it was positive for 
the whole County, similar to the recent boundary adjustment and service agreement 

between North Huron and Morris-Turnberry which is now attracting development, 
including a large subdivision. 

Chair Robertson requested anyone present from the public opposed to the boundary 

adjustment between the Town of Goderich and the Municipality of Central Huron to 

step to the lectern and state their name and provide comments to Council for the 
record. There were none. 

No other person spoke in favour of the proposal. 

Members of Huron County Council were given an opportunity to ask questions and 

make comments. There were no questions or comments. 
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CAO/Deputy Clerk Brenda Orchard stated no written correspondence was received. 

Warden Robertso state it was Huron County Council’s intention to pass a By-law to 

support the proposed boundary adjustment between the Town of Goderich and the 
Municipality of Central Huron at their Tenth Session immediately following the Public 

Meeting on this date. 

With no further comments forthcoming, Warden Robertson asked for a Motion to close 
the Public Meeting. 

RESOLUTION: #177-13 
Moved by: Councillor Grace and Seconded by: Councillor Steffler 

THAT: 
The Public Meeting to consider the Memorandum of Understanding between the 

Municipality of Central Huron and the Town of Goderich close at 9:16 a.m. 

Warden George Robertson 

Deputy Clerk Brenda Orchard 


